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Report on 

“Cleanliness Drive at Ghat No. 21” 

 

 
On the occasion of Gandhi Jayanti oct 02, 2021, the members of the National Service 

Scheme (NSS) in collaboration with Sparsh Ganga took a noble initiative of cleaning the 

River Yamuna at Ghat No. 21. More than 12 volunteers of NSS participated in this event. 

The cleanliness drive at Ghat No. 21 starts at 9:30 a.m. All the volunteers of NSS were 

equipped with safety gear, masks, gloves etc. Solid waste from River Yamuna was collected 

in garbage bags and disposed off. After the cleanliness drive, volunteers of NSS spread 

awareness towards “River Protection” by using various posters and slogans to educate and 

make people aware of the importance of rivers for humans. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


